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SE 22ND AVENUE AND RIVER ROAD PROJECT

CONSTRUCTION BEGINS THIS FALL
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Remove Items in the public
right-of-way prior to construction

If you live along the project corridor, please
remove any landscaping items, or other objects
in the public right-of-way that you wish to keep,
before construction. The crew will remove and
dispose of them if they remain. Contact us if
you have questions about your belongings in
the right-of-way.

Email info@milwaukiesafe.org with questions.

What You Can Expect During Construction

* Construction hours will be limited to
7:00 a.m. to 7:00 p.m. Monday through
Friday and 8:00 a.m. to 5:00 p.m. Saturday.

* Tree and shrub trimming will occur in some locations
to preserve tree health, allow construction vehicle
access, and as required by the Milwaukie City Code.

+ Some streets will be temporarily closed
to through traffic, but access will remain
for local residents. Expect up to 15-minute
delays during hours of construction.

+ Expect on-street parking restrictions in active areas.

« Some equipment may be stored overnight
within the right-of-way on neighboring streets.

* SE River Road and 22nd Avenue will be closed
to all traffic during roadway paving work.
Neighbors will be notified in advance.

Project Overview

As part of this program, we will be making the
following updates:

+ Constructing sidewalks and ADA accessible
curb ramps.

+ Adding new crosswalk markings and bike
symbols in bike lanes.

Repaving both streets for a smoother surface.

Removing a water pressure control vault at
SE Sparrow Street and replacing it at
SE Wren Street.

Sign Up for Construction Updates!

To receive email updates or to request further
information, contact Jessica Pickul at
info@milwaukiesafe.org

www.milwaukiesafe.org



